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Subject: Glenmore Visitor Centre and car park 
Date: 16 February 2024 13:26:47 

As a local resident in Aviemore, I am hugely supportive of Aviemore and Glenmore Community Trust (AGCT) 
purchasing the Glenmore Visitor Centre and Car Park and using their experience and local knowledge to foster 
sustainable social and economic growth in the local community and enhance the visitor experience in Glenmore. 
Glenmore is a hugely popular gateway to the Northern Cairngorms and the community having a stake in this 
location will be effective in building quality relations between locals, workers and visitors.  The skills of the 
AGCT personnel are ideal for the Trust to successfully implement the changes and improvements they outline in 
their application.  I would very much like to see this asset transfer go ahead. 

Regards, 

Aviemore 
PH22 1QQ 
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